
As an investor in both mutual funds and individual stocks, I find this proposal a potentially 
dangerous invasion of privacy. If the security companies or individual companies were simply 
asked for statistical information without identification of individual holders/brokers, perhaps that 
would meet the government's desire for that information, with appropriate audits to ensure 
reliability of data. Please do not add this new expansion of it's database to the federal 
government's ongoing accumulation of power (information = power!).  
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